

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

OFFICE OF ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY EDUCATION

FEB 0 3 2011

Honorable Robert Hammond Interim Commissioner Colorado Department of Education 201 East Colfax Avenue Room 206 Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Commissioner Hammond:

Thank you for your December 2010 response to our review of the Colorado Department of Education's (CDE) submission to the report of findings for the review conducted during the week of September 13-17, 2010 by the U.S. Department of Education's Student Achievement and School Accountability Programs (SASA) office. As of this date, all findings have been resolved for Title I.

We look forward to working further with your staff in assisting them to improve the delivery of Title I services in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Patricia A. McKee Acting Director

Student Achievement and

School Accountability Programs

Stucia le M'Lee

cc: Patrick Chapman, Director

PRODUCT STANKE HOLD WAS TRANSFEL TO SERVED TO SERVED THE SERVED AND ASSESSED.